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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 12:58 PM
To: Lawrence Rogow; Christine Meng
Cc: Joan Stewart (jstewart@wileyrein.com)
Subject: 0000089019 - Interference

Good afternoon, 
 
In evaluating 0000089019, I found that it did not pass in TVStudy.  Checking the engineering statement, it specified use 
of the 2 km cell size.  However, that cell size is not permitted for LPTV or Class A stations. 
 
You have 30 days to amend your application to eliminate the interference or the application will be dismissed. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 
Federal Communications Commission 


